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Brothers: 
 
It is with no small amount of enthusiasm and pride that I take this time to wish the 
Colonel Louis R. Francine a happy anniversary!  This Saturday, which is the 153rd 
anniversary of President Lincoln’s Gettysburg Address, Francine Camp will 
celebrate it’s 25th Anniversary as a camp!  They will begin the weekend with a 
solemn ceremony honoring the memory of the soldiers of the 7th NJ and it’s colonel, 
Louis R. Francine, who was mortally wounded at Gettysburg near the Peach 
Orchard. 
 
On that note, I would like to add that any other camp who is celebrating a special 
anniversary this year or next should get in touch with me and I will issue orders 
marking the occasion! 
 
Brothers of Francine Camp continue to “keep green the memory of the GAR” for 
another 25 years!  GOD bless our order and the brethren! 
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Yours in Fraternity, Charity & Loyalty, 
 
Commander FMossbrucker 
SUVCW, Dept. NJ 
 
 
 


